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Weymouth Carnival C.I.C announces lineup for 2024 event and celebrates successful April 

events 

Weymouth, UK - The Weymouth Carnival C.I.C is pleased to announce the line-up for its 

upcoming event in 2024. The carnival, which takes place annually in Weymouth, is a popular 

summer event that attracts visitors from all over the UK. 

Next year's carnival is scheduled to take place on 14th August 2024, and will feature a range 

of exciting events and activities, including a colourful parade through the streets of 

Weymouth, live music performances, dance shows, a funfair, food and drink vendors, and 

much more. 

"We are delighted to be able to announce such an exciting line-up for next year's carnival," 

said a spokesperson for The Weymouth Carnival C.I.C. "We have worked hard to ensure that 

there is something for everyone, and we are confident that this year's event will be bigger and 

better than ever before." 

In addition to the upcoming carnival, The Weymouth Carnival C.I.C is celebrating the 

success of its April events, including Nostalgia and a special needs funfair experience. These 

events were held in April and were well received by the local community. 

"We are thrilled with the response to our April events and would like to thank everyone who 

attended," said the spokesperson. "We are committed to providing a range of events 

throughout the year that cater to different interests and needs, and we look forward to seeing 

everyone again at our upcoming carnival in August." 

 


